
Transition Exeter Presents

Challenging Growth:
How Much is Enough?

With Ed Skidelsky and Tim Gorringe

An open meeting with cafe-style discussion, and time to voice views and questions. 
Ed Skidelsky is co-author of ‘How Much is Enough?’ with his father Robert Skidelsky, economist, and 

lectures in Philosophy at Exeter University. Tim Gorringe is Professor of Theology, author of 
Operation Noah’s Ash Wednesday Declaration on climate change and initiator of the Transition 

Research Project at the University of Exeter.

Tuesday 5th February 
St Stephens Church, 7.15 pm

High Street Exeter
Refreshments provided

Donations
Further details:  contact Gill Westcott on 01647 24789 or Gill Wyatt on 07806 623311,  www.transitionexeter.org.uk


